November 16, 2023

To: Board of Trustees
From: Dr. Hector Gonzales
President
Re: Tech Expansion Phase 1A Authority

It is my recommendation that the Board of Trustees grant the College President the authority to
proceed with Tech Expansion Phase 1A.

The Board authorizes the College President to:

e Prepare site work inhouse

e Execute any utility easements required

e Rent the necessary equipment

e Purchase materials needed

e Select a metal building vendor from the State approved purchasing list
e Hire any specialized subcontractors that may be required



